
September 21, 2020


Jamie Mosser for Kane County

PO Box 223 

Wasco, Illinois 60183


Ms. Mosser,


It is with great pleasure that I can announce that IAFF Local 439 endorses your bid for Kane 
County States Attorney.  In a unanimous decision by our Executive Board, it was clear that 
your message resonates with our members.  


Since your last visit to speak with our Firefighters, you outlined needed changes in the office of 
Kane County States Attorney. Most importantly, you have a strong focus on rehabilitation and 
corrective behavior.  Prioritizing care for our citizens rather than the shame of their actions 
reveals your empathy and capacity to lead. 


On behalf of Elgin Firefighters, thank you for your efforts to make meaningful change in Kane 
County.  We look forward to you becoming the next States Attorney in Kane County!


In Solidarity,


Joe Galli

President 

IAFF Local 439

847.754.5733

president@iafflocal439.org
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